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[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Lucie Rayner 
Sent: 24 June 2018 10:52
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Andrew Lewis

Dear Andrew,

I am writing to comment on the planning application for Heyford Park to build houses and residential dwellings
18/00825
18/002446

There appears to be no provision for the increase in traffic that will affect Somerton village and surrounding areas.
The state of the roads in this area are very poor, with many pot holes and areas of decay. There would be further damage incurred by industrial lorries and trucks from the building works, not to mention all the extra traffic once the houses are completed.

There needs to be funding set aside to improve and maintain the roads in Somerton and surrounding areas before this application can go through.

Yours sincerely,

Lucie Rayner
The Old Rectory
Somerton
OX25 6NB

